



Notice to Physicians

CMPA – CHANGE IN REBATE FREQUENCY

The Department of Health and Wellness (through MSI) will continue to provide reimbursement of all eligible Canadian Medical Protective Association (CMPA) fees directly to physicians. Payments will move from the current semi-annual schedule to a new quarterly payment schedule. The first quarterly payment will be for period January – March 2020 to be issued in spring 2020.

These payments are deposited through an electronic funds transfer. If you do not already have a CMPA Business Arrangement set up to receive these deposits, you may fill out the MSI Provider Business Arrangement Form with a void cheque.

Should you have any questions regarding your CMPA payments, please contact: masteragreement@novascotia.ca